
Office	of	the	Premier	
307	Legislature	Building	
10800	-	97	Avenue	
Edmonton,	Alberta		T5K	2B6	
premier@gov.ab.ca	
	
Dear	Premier	Kenney,	
	
As	 a	 Citizen	 of	 Alberta,	 I	 am	 concerned	 that	 the	 Government	 of	 Alberta	 is	 being	misled	 by	 Dr.	
Hinshaw	 regarding	 the	 effectiveness	 of	 	 the	 measures	 recently	 imposed.	 I	 am	 concerned	 that	
stripping	healthy	people	of	their	rights,	is	not	an	effective	strategy,	as	opposed	to	taking	more	and	
better	steps	to	protect	the	elderly	and	people	with	fatal	comorbidities,	 including	providing	them	
known	prophylactic	treatments	such	as	the	Eastern	Virginia	School	of	Medicine	MATH+	protocol	
of	Methylprednisone,	ASA,	Ivermectin,	Vitamin	D,	Zinc	and	Vitamin	C.	Where	the	MATH+	protocol	
has	been	deployed	it	has	reduced	COVID	mortality	by	400%.	
	
Any	deaths	arising	from	your	failure	to	take	action	in	this	regard	are	on	your	hands.		
		
Now	that	rapid	tests,	vaccines,	and	treatments	are	available	at	Long	Term	Care	Homes,	the	excuse	
for	the	lock	down	has	largely	dissipated.		It	is	appalling	that	after	what	we	thought	was	a	heart	felt	
apology	 that	 you	 are	 again	 allowing	 Dr.	 Hinshaw	 to	 destroy	 Alberta	 businesses	 without	 any	
evidence	that	they	are	causing	harm.		
	
I	 suggest	 that	 you	 read	 the	 Great	 Barrington	 Declaration	 where	 you	 will	 find	 these	 views	 are	
shared	 by	 tens	 of	 thousands	 of	 esteemed	 physicians,	 Nobel	 Laureates,	 scientists,	 and	 even	
members	of	AHS,	as	well	as	the	silent	majority	of	Albertans.	
		
I	do	not	believe	 that	Dr.	Hinshaw	has	adequately	 considered	alternatives	 to	her	present	orders,	
nor	do	I	believe	that	she	is	qualified	to	make	these	decisions.	I	make	this	statement	based	on	her	
stated	ignorance	of	available	treatments,	her	ignorance	of	the	source	of	78%	of	the	alleged	COVID	
Cases	in	Alberta	(including	the	cases	being	identified	by	a	flawed	RT-PCR	test),	and	her	refusal	to	
take	 personal	 responsibility	 for	 increasing	 suicides,	 opioid	 deaths,	 and	 economic	 devastation	
directly	tied	to	her	autocratic	orders.	
		
As	a	“Public	Health”	official,	her	blatant	disregard	for	the	public	health	crisis	SHE	has	created	with	
her	orders,	demonstrates	a	degree	of	incompetence	that	is	worthy	of	her	dismissal.		
	
I	also	request	that	you	personally	intercede	and	demand	that	Dr.	Hinshaw	rescind	Orders	38,	39,	
40,	41	and	42-2020.	All	of	the	excuses	for	these	orders	are	no	longer	viable.	The	provincial	r	value	
is	below	1,	hospitals	are	under	no	greater	load	than	usual	for	flu	season,	and	rapid	testing	at	Long	
Term	Care	Homes	addresses	that	concern.	
	
If	 you	 insist	 on	 turning	 a	 blind	 eye	 to	 the	 cruel	 and	 unnecessary	 cancellation	 of	 Christmas,	
please	also	consider	the	impact	these	actions	will	have	on	your	government	in	the	next	election.		
	
Yours	truly,		
	
[YOUR	NAME]	


